
Archived: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:58:10 AM
From: Scott McCarty
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:40:44 AM
To: Liu, Terry
Cc: Chid Kwelle
Subject: RE: AR0044016 ADC-North Central Unit
Importance: Normal

The 911 address is North Central Unit, 10 Prison Circle, Calico Rock, Arkansas, 72519. I verified this with the Calico Rock Post Office.
 
Scott McCarty
Deputy Warden, Construction Division Manager
Arkansas Division of Correction
Scott.McCarty@arkansas.gov
P:  870-267-6623
C:  870-643-9550
F:  870-267-6619

 
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message and any attachments is the property of the State of Arkansas and may be protected by state and federal laws governing disclosure of private information.  It is for
the intended recipient only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please notify the author by replying to it. If you are not the intended recipient you may not use, disclose, distribute,
copy, print or rely on this e-mail.
 
From: Liu, Terry <liu@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 8:50 AM
To: Scott McCarty <Scott.McCarty@arkansas.gov>
Subject: FW: AR0044016 ADC-North Central Unit
 
 
 
From: Liu, Terry 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 4:39 PM
To: 'gail.mainard@arkansas.gov'; 'chris.ashcraft@arkansas.gov'; 'ckwelle@mce.us.com'
Subject: AR0044016 ADC-North Central Unit
 
January 21, 2021
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Ashcraft,
 
During the technical review of the NPDES discharge permit renewal application, there is a question about the facility physical location. Based on the Google map, it indicates that the physical
address for the wastewater treatment plant is 10 Prison Circle. However, the application has Route 5 HWY 5 North, Calico Rock, AR 72519.
 
Would you please verify and confirm the physical address / 911 address for this facility?
 
Thanks,
 
Terry Liu, P.E. |  Engineer
Energy & Environment  | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0653 | e: liu@adeq.state.ar.us
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